
If you have any questions or concerns about your workplace or 
your collective agreement, please call the Member Resource 
Centre (MRC) at 1-888-999-7348 ext. 1 or through our contact 
form on seiuwest.ca or email MRCinfo@seiuwest.ca. The MRC 
Officers are able to answer your questions and, if necessary, will 
forward your concerns to your workplace Union Representative.

Bargaining Bulletin No. 5

West Park Crossing
Date: April 14, 2023

Greetings Sisters and Brothers,

The Union and the Employer agreed to resume collective bargaining with West Park Crossing on 
February 17th and 24th 2023, and got off to a productive restart. Additional dates were set to meet 
on April 13th, 20th, and 26th. The April 13th bargaining date ended with most of the “language” 
proposals being dealt with and agreed to, or withdrawn.

We meet again on April 20th, and expect to begin monetary discussions on that date. SEIU-West has 
planned a meeting to provide a bargaining update on Wednesday April 19th @6:30 pm, at the West 
Park Crossing location, in the Bistro. Membership is encouraged to join the Bargaining Committee 
Members and SEIU-West Bargaining Staff, and would like to get membership input regarding 
priorities, as we move into monetary discussions with the employer next week. 

Your participation in your Union makes us all strong!

In Solidarity,

The SEIU-West West Park Crossing Bargaining Committee

Selene Desjardins (Unit Chair) • Rubilyn Mercene • Staff: Lynette Pinfold (Union Representative) • 
Katelyn Thibeault (Union Representatve) • Larry Buchinski (Southern Negotiations Officer)
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